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With a photo of themselves spelling out “NAWMBA,” members of Tulane Women in
Business captured the most creative photo prize at this year’s National Association
of Women MBAs Conference in Chicago. In winning this year’s prize, the students'
photo edged out more than 200 images shared by conference attendees. Pictured,
from left to right, are Danique van der Velden (MBA/JD '17), Katie Mullins (MBA '18),
Kelly Harlan (MBA '18), Mary Titus (MBA/MHA '19) (seated), Kaylyn McElroy (MBA
'19), Khyati Rai (MBA '19) and Analisa Leavoy (MBA '19). The NAWMBA Conference,
which took place from Oct. 19-21, featured keynote speakers, receptions, panels and
lectures as well as a major job fair. Tulane Women in Business members also
attended an alumni happy hour hosted by the Freeman School’s Career
Management Center.
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Interested in advancing your education and/or career? Learn more about Freeman’s
wide range of graduate and undergraduate programs. Find the right program for
you.
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